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I am a member of CRASH and live at 54, Canfield Gardens in the garden flat. I am alarmed by the "artist's studio" 
that has been constructed in the garden of number 76 Canfield Gardens which is clearly not being used for the 
purpose for which it is built. Along with the loss of green space amenity in a conservation area, inappropriate design 
and disruption to neighbours, if the enforcement order is not carried out, this will set a precedent for anyone else to 
follow a similar path rapidly destroying the nature of the area for ever. In this climate where there is immense 
housing pressure and where this type of infringement is becoming ever more common, it is essential that Camden 
takes decisive action to control such blatant contraventions of planning regulations. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Ashdown 


